Buildings & Grounds Special Report 4/9/22
Patrick Collins, Supervisor

The Health and Wellness Fair was held at the Jr./Sr. High on Saturday, April 9th, 2022, with 40+
vendors in attendance as well as the Revis Foundation, exhibitions from Premier Fitness, and a
visit by Steely McBeam, the Pittsburgh Steelers mascot. Despite the unseasonably cold, wet
weather, this event was well attended and received by all who did participate. This event had
been in the planning stages for months, and offered a variety of health care booths,
consultations, and screenings, as well as nutrition related booths to promote good health. The
organizers of this event from the Aliquippa Corporation of Economic Development, and Penn
State Extension, were extremely pleased with the accommodations the district was able to
provide, and they hope to make this a yearly event. I'd like to thank Dr. Woods, Dr. Damico, Dr,
Guzie, Ms. Alexander, Ms. Sheppard, the Jr./Sr. High custodial staff, and finally the maintenance
department for the assistance that they provided along the way to make this a successful event!
Please see the attached photos for a sampling of the Fair.
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